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'To promote respect for sexual diversity is important. I really hope to promote social projects based on respect
for LGBTI people,' says Daniella Solano Morales, consultant and promoter with MULABI Latin America Space
for sexualities and human rights in Costa Rica.

In this video, Daniella reflects on the necessity of her work and on how using UN mechanisms can help
improve its impact and bring about change on the ground.

 

Watch the video here:
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